
29 November 2023 

Dear John  

Petition P-06-1334 Make the Senedd More Representative of the Welsh Population 

The Petitions Committee considered the above petition at our meeting on 23 October, alongside 

correspondence from the Reform Bill Committee and the Petitioner. 

At the meeting members agreed to write to your Committee in order to bring this petition to your 

attention and agreed to consider this petition again after Stage 1 proceedings for the Elections and 

Elected Bodies (Wales) Bill have ended. 

Further information about the petition, including related correspondence, is available on our website 

at: https://business.senedd.wales/ieIssueDetails.aspx?IId=41308&Opt=3.  

If you have any queries, please contact the Committee clerking team at the e-mail address below, or 

on 0300 200 6454. 

Yours sincerely 

Jack Sargeant MS 

Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Y Pwyllgor Deisebau 
— 
Petitions Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

Deisebau@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddDeisebau  

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
Petitions@senedd.wales  

senedd. wales/SeneddPetitions 
0300 200 6565 

John Griffiths MS  

Chair  

Local Government and Housing Committee 

Tŷ Hywel  

Cardiff Bay 

CF99 1SN 
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